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Lee never left his post as our safety 
officer, avidly taking temperatures and 
reminding people of social distancing; 
he only had a short pit stop for a bit of 
cake and a brew!

We managed to fit in a sing along towards the end of the event and had a raffle. 
After the event had finished we put together boxes of cakes that were taken to 
those that couldn’t attend due to the Covid-19 restrictions on the number of people 
at a  gathering - this meant nobody missed out on the yummy cake!

We’d like to say a big 
thank you to 
everyone that 
helped make this 
event a success, 
from bringing in 
tables, gazebos, 
donations of cakes 
and staff time - not 
forgetting those that 
volunteered their 
time and baked...  
Thank you!


